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November 2024

Prayer Requests

Prayer Requests:

Construction project
Transitions in the church
Health

Church and personal ministries continued without skipping a beat.
Praise the Lord with us as we share a few of the special blessings of
the month just completed.

We could not be prouder of the leadership team and the church
members during our absence. This on-the-field training is bearing fruit
as more of our newer members are seeking areas in which to serve.
The messages on membership and unity have the desired results as
our congregation walks in step with the Holy Spirit. On December 7,
we will meet again with the leadership team to plan the ongoing
transition during 2025.

We received more than 50 guests for our Friend Day on the 17th.
Some had visited us before, but the majority were new. A close
missionary friend preached a salvation message and several
responded. Following the service, we were able to baptize three
children and one of our newer members. The spirit that day was
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tremendous and demonstrated itself throughout the day in the times
of food and fellowship. We continue to follow up with the people who
participated in the medical clinics in June, and now we have others to
contact as well.

Several of our ministries will take a break during the summer months
of December, January, and February. The men’s and women’s Bible
studies finished the last week of November, and our Bible institute
classes will finish the first week of December. Our homeschool
students finish on the 13th and will start again in March. We helped 49
students this year throughout Peru and different parts of the world.

We hosted 16 missionaries at our home for Thanksgiving. Due to the
small population of missionaries now in Lima, we have fewer
opportunities for fellowship than in years past.

Tim, Kathryn, and Evie Joy are doing great; it's hard to believe she’s
already 2 months old. We get pictures and videos regularly, which
helps.

Matt and Naomi have recently announced that they expect their first
baby in early June. We are thrilled for them and receive regular
updates as Naomi progresses through the pregnancy. Please pray for
them as well.

Wedding plans are full throttle for Rebekah & Jacob, while Hannah
presses forward toward graduation in May.

We appreciate your prayers and financial support.

Until the nets are full,
Stacy & Jennifer Dassow

Until the Nets are Full,

The Dassow Family
Your Missionaries in Peru



